
 
 
 

City of Columbus 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INTERACTIVE TECHNOLOGY MEETING FORMAT 
(Statutes Section 13D.02) 

Liquor License 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the City Council on 
Wednesday, March 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as parties may be heard. This 
hearing will be conducted in person and by Interactive Technology at the Columbus City Hall 
located at 16319 Kettle River Blvd., Columbus, Minnesota to consider a request by the license 
applicant for on-site “On Sale Intoxicating”, “Sunday”, and “2:00 AM” liquor licenses. 
Members of the public interested in attending in person or monitoring the meetings should 
contact the City Offices at 651.464.3120 or visit the City Website for information at 
ColumbusMN.us. The hearing shall continue until all evidence and testimony has been 
received. 

  
 
License Applicant: North Metro Harness Initiative, LLC 
Trade Name d/b/a: Running Aces Casino, Hotel & Racetrack 
Property Owners: North Metro Harness Initiative, LLC 

Aces Hotel LLC 
Property Location: Identified premises at: 

                                                                             15201 and 15215 Zurich Street 
a.k.a. Running Aces Boulevard Columbus, Minnesota 

 

Lorie Spangler 
Lorie Spangler  
Deputy Clerk 
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